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We Need Your Unwanted Stuff 
for the  

Madison Meadow Yard Sale 
September 16 & 17 

 
We invite you to clean out your attic and 
garage and help raise money to preserve 
Madison Meadow as an open space at the 
same time. Call 343-2309 or email 
info@madisonmeadow.org. Items can be 
dropped off any time between now and 
Friday, September 15. 

  
New Yard Signs! 

 

 
 

The new yard signs are ready for ordering. It 
is a great way to show your support for 
Madison Meadow. $10 Donation is suggested. 
Call 683-3430 to order. 

Volunteers Needed for 
the Eugene Celebration 

 
We need volunteers to help staff the Madison 
Meadow booth at the Eugene Celebration 
Saturday Sept. 9th from 11-7 and 
Sunday Sept 10th from 11-5. It's a great 
opportunity to meet "happening people," have 
fun, and learn about the meadow. Our booth 
will be in the community causeway along with 
over a 100 other fine organizations. If you can 
help for 2 hours (or more) contact Doug at 
485-0377.   

Who is Madison Meadow? 
 
Madison Meadow is the name of the non-
profit, 501(c)(3), corporation that was 
formed in November of 2003 to preserve the 
two-acre historic, remnant orchard and 
meadow at 22nd and Madison in Eugene, 
OR. Madison Meadow is also the name of 
this two-acre parcel. We are currently in the 
process of raising funds to purchase the 
meadow so that we may preserve the 
beauty and tranquility of the meadow for 
decades to come.   

Spotted in the Meadow:  
 

- A chipmunk (maybe two). 
- A doe with two fawns walking north on 

Madison away from the Meadow.           
- A donated park bench (thank you!!).  
- Dog poop. We all appreciate dog 

owners bringing plastic bags to clean 
up. 

 


